
TESTIMONY RELATED TO SENATE BILL 1000 

FROM: JOHN A BRIGGS OF NORTH BEND, OR 

 

I reside in the Bay Area Hospital District located in Coos Bay, OR. 

This bill is intended to provide funds to the Hospital for costs associated with the 
lease/sale of a taxpayer controlled entity to a private equity firm named Quorum Health. 

The transaction between the Hospital and Quorum will become effective upon signing of 
ducuments prior to June 30, 2025. 

I would request that the bill be amended to prevent payment of $10,000,000 if the 
transaction with Quorum Health occurs either before or after July 1, 2025. 

If an amendement can not be added, I am opposed to SB 1000. 

 


